Vote

VES

On Measure A
Fund Public Safety!

Measure A funds will ONLY
be used to increase law enforcement
services in Plumas County!!

On March 5, 2024, Plumas County residents will vote on Measure A, a
3/4 percent transaction and use tax.

PCSO cannot currently offer competative wages and employees are
leaving! We need to support our local law enforcement and VOTE YES!

ONLY .75 cents for every $100

Only .75 cents for every $100 spent will increase law enforcement services in Plumas
County. The tax will be a vital source of revenue to the Sheriff's Office and will assist the
Sheriff in providing life-saving law enforcement services.
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Revenue generated will increase staffing levels to ensure there
are adequate numbers of on-duty sheriff deputies patrolling
streets, dispatchers available to answer calls and correctional

officers operating the correctional facility.

Without approval, the Sheriff's Office has stated “Without new revenue,
the County has no way to create long-term stability and law enforcement
services will continue to decline"We CANNOT let this happen!

Even visitors and tourists play a role!
Plumas residents contribute less than half of the funds collected.
This initiative enables everyone to participate in enhancing community safety!

Any Questions?

Contact us:
measureaplumas@gmail.com
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